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• TAANZ NTIA voting open now!

Voting is now open for the TAANZ National Travel Industry Awards 2019. 

Voting will be open for two weeks and will close at 5pm Friday, 7 June 

2019.

Suppliers may vote for agents. Agents may vote for suppliers.

Votes will be scrutinised for eligibility.

Note, voting is only required where more than the minimum number of 

nominees were received.

Finalists in the agency categories, and best supplier representative, will go 

to the judging week commencing 29 July.



Supplier finalists and the ultimate winners are based on the polling so we 

urge suppliers to push their messaging during the polling.

We wish all nominees the best of luck through the voting and onto the 

finalists' phase.

Suppliers can vote for agency categories HERE

Agents can vote for supplier categories HERE

Gala dinner tickets can be purchased HERE
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